Health Quality Ontario





TRANSITIONS IN CARE: GET INVOLVED

Please tell patients and caregivers in your community that we want to hear about their experiences transitioning from hospital to home.

To get you started, here is newsletter / website copy you can use to let people know about this opportunity and how to participate:

Sample copy

Have you or your loved one been admitted to hospital overnight in the last three years? How was the transition home?

<u>Health Quality Ontario</u> welcomes you to share your experiences with them by completing this survey before March 15, 2018: http://bit.ly/2F3COe0

Or join [INSERT YOUR ORGANIZATION NAME HERE] in a conversation about transitions, at [INSERT DETAILS ABOUT YOUR NEXT PATIENT, FAMILY OR CLIENT MEETING]. We will then share our learnings with Health Quality Ontario.

Your input will inform health care quality initiatives across Ontario about how to better support patients in their journey home after a hospital stay.

For more information, visit www.HQOntario.ca/Transitions.